
                                                                          
 

 
ΒΙ.ΠΕ ΣΕΡΡΩΝ, ΤΚ 62121 Τ.: 23210 99220, F: 23210 99270 / e-mail:efardela@dromeas.gr/ www.dromeas.gr 

 

 

1

 

 

 

 
 
 
Subject: Important information about potential fraud 

 

Dear clients, 

 

We wish to inform you about the below important incident that came to our knowledge. On several 

occasions, companies are getting contacted by a third party and asked to change/update the bank 

details of an existing supplier. 

 

In any case that someone contacts you and ask you to change/update our bank details, please 

contact us first at dromeas@dromeas.gr in order to confirm it. 
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